
ARIZONA CAREER LADDER PROGRAM 
 

STATEMENT OF ACTION TAKEN  
WITH RESPECT TO CAREER LADDER FUNDING: 

INCREASE IN THE BASE LEVEL AND QUALIFYING TAX RATE 
 

FISCAL YEAR 2013 
 
 

The Amphitheater Unified School District is authorized by virtue of an affirmative program approval vote 
of the State Board of Education to calculate the base level for participation in the Career Ladder Program 
up to a specified percent or dollar amount.  A corresponding calculation will be made in the district 
Qualifying Tax Rate in the computation of the district’s Equalization Assistance.  The district Governing 
Board must confirm the percent calculated in the base level for the current fiscal year. 
 
The state Board of Education is to be notified of the decision. 
 
 
 
 
 
The district Governing Board has taken the following action: 
 
In accordance with ARS 15-918.04 and ARS 15-918.05, the district Governing Board established a 
percent of 3% in the district base level for the Career Ladder Program, at a public meeting held on  
 
    October 2, 2012 . 
  (date) 
 
         October 2, 2012  
Signature: Governing Board Clerk or Designee                  Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return by November 15, 2012 
 
Beth Driscoll 
Education Program Specialist 
Career Ladder Program 
Arizona Department of Education 
1535 West Jefferson, Bin #45 
Phoenix, AZ 85007 


